
JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
2024 BC Provincial General Election 

Support democracy.  

Help Elections BC deliver the provincial election on October 19. 

BC’s provincial election is coming up on October 19. Working for Elections BC during the 

election is a great way to give back to your community and support democracy in BC. 

Elections BC is a non-partisan Office of the Legislature. We’re seeking to fill election official roles 

across the province, including Ballot Issuing Officer, Information Officer, Tabulator Officer, 

Voting Equipment Officer, and Supervisory Voting Officer. Positions are available for all ages, 

backgrounds and experience. Students, retirees and those entering or returning to the workforce 

are encouraged to apply. All applicants should have the ability to be non-partisan representatives 

of Elections BC and work comfortably with technology. 

Compensation: $310 to $440 per day depending on the position. 

Jobs are available from October 10 to 16 for advance voting, and on October 19 for final voting 

day. 

APPLY NOW! For more information on qualifications, compensation and how to apply, please 

visit the Elections BC website at elections.bc.ca/jobs or phone 1-800-661-8683 / TTY 1-888-456-

5448.  

https://elections.bc.ca/current-jobs/

